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• All staff will complete a lesson covering the Constitution on Sept. 17
th
 

for Constitution Day. 

• Kelly H. and I will be meeting with the MCISD mental health team on 

Sept. 17
th
 to coordinate and plan mental health services for staff and 

students they offer to districts.   

• The start of the year has been extremely busy, a bit bumpy but the 

kids are settling in and getting the routines in place.   

• The pre-k program is full (18 students) and is set to start on Monday 

Sept. 20
th
 with orientation at 9 am.   

• We are excited to get the student council program started for the 

2021-22 school year.  Students in 5
th
 grade will be submitting 

applications by Sept. 23
rd
 and speeches/voting will be held on Oct. 1

st
! 

• Staff have started the first benchmark testing this week that must be 

completed within the first 30 days of school.   

• School pictures will be held on Sept. 29
th
! 

• The first PTA meeting will be held on Sept. 29
th
 at 6 pm.   

 

It’s great to be back in school – full day and all together as the Mason 

Central Family!!! 

 


